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January 18, 2023 
 
 
Dear Chair Dibble, 
 
We write today on behalf of the North Central States Regional Council of Carpenters in 
support of SF27, the Drivers License for All bill.  
 
The Drivers License for All legislation is an issue about safety and access to jobs. This 
bill will help make sure drivers are licensed and insured. This bill will keep our streets 
and roadways safer and will allow all workers to have access to jobs around the state. 
 
The North Central States Regional Council proudly joins the coalition of labor, industry, 
public safety and community organizations who are supporting this bill and we urge your 
support. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Fraternally, 
 

 
 
Adam Duininck 
Director of Government Affairs 
 
 
CC:  
Governor Tim Walz 
Senate Minority Leader Mark Johnson 
Senator John Jasinski 
 


